
Community Event
YOU’RE INVITED TO A

Learn more about the Philadelphia Water Department’s  
plans to build rain gardens on two vacant lots in Point Breeze.

 
For more info: visit www.phillywatersheds.org or contact  Maggie.Dunn@phila.gov

1701 S. Ringgold St

1900 Point Breeze Ave

Second Location 

1900 Point Breeze Ave
5:45-6:00 PM
PWD Presentation & Conversation

*Join us here if you can’t make it to the 
first location.

First Location: Meet Here  

1701 S Ringgold St
5:00-5:30 PM
PWD Presentation & Conversation

*	At 5:30, we will start walking  
to the second location!

Tuesday, October 18th, 5pm

The Philadelphia Water Department is planning future construction projects on two vacant lots in Point Breeze to 
improve stormwater management. Join us for a site walk to learn more and have a conversation about your ideas 
for the space. These improvements are a part of Philadelphia Water’s Green City, Clean Waters program. 
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